Email received 25/9/20

Hello,
        Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to this important video. As I discussed with a member of your team on the phone tonight, the Melbourne Graduate School of Education (MGSE) Learning Intervention team have prepared a video submission. This video file is approximately 700mb so it unfortuantely will not upload via your portal. On the advice of your very friend staff I have provided links below to a copy of this video on YouTube and a MP4 file that can be download via my OneDrive.

MGSE video submission on YouTube: https://youtu.be/ancOxPHeAEc


MGSE video submission file download via OneDrive: [image: ]Melbourne Graduate School of Education - DSE Review Video Submission.mp4

Thank you for this opportunity and if you have any issues please let me know.
Kind regards
Matthew

Dr. Matthew Harrison | Lecturer (Learning Intervention)
Melbourne Graduate School of Education
The University of Melbourne, Victoria 3010 Australia
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